Household Drainage and Municipal Servicing (1960s -Present)

Appendix ‘B’

Beginning in 1961, subdivisions
were developed with lot grading
requirements. Storm private
drain connections (PDCs) were
constructed to property line for
all lots, however, they were
rarely used.

In the 1970’ the

regulation requiring storm
private drain connections
(PDCs) to property line was
relaxed. In general, there are
no storm PDCs to property

line beginning in 1972/1973.

In January
1976, storm
sewers were
no longer
required to

front each lot.

Beginning in 1986, all new
subdivisions were required to have
the weeping tiles (foundation
drains) discharge into a sump pit
and be pumped to the surface of
the ground (with certain limitations
on where it could outlet).
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Beginning in 1996, all new
subdivisions required a storm
PDCto each lot. Sump pumps
now discharge to the storm
lateral (storm building sewer
and storm PDC) to the

City’s storm sewer.
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